
Oxford FBLA Permission Form 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Welcome to a new year of Oxford FBLA! We look forward to 
working with the group and your child on this pursuit of service, 
education, and leadership skills. The schedule of meetings and 
events for the 2023-24 school year is listed on our website at 
www.oxfordasd.org/fbla. 

 
Dues for FBLA are $25 and includes membership in the regional, state, and national FBLA 
organizations. There are additional costs and forms to complete associated with participating in 
events such as the State Leadership Workshop (SLW), the Regional Leadership Conference 
(RLC), the State Leadership Conference (SLC), and the National Leadership Conference (NLC) 
if your child is selected for or qualifies for these events. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, suggestions, or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact one of the advisors by email 
(swooddell@oxfordasd.org or dmartin@oxfordasd.org) or phone 
(610-932-6640). You can also find information at our website 
(www.oxfordasd.org/fbla). 
 
Please complete and return the bottom portion of this form with 
$25 dues in cash or check (payable to Oxford FBLA) to an 
advisor or officer.  

   
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
For activities associated with FBLA, students will be transported by district approved 
transportation services or by school van by one of the advisors or designee. This form should be 
returned to an advisor along with the $25 dues fee by the October meeting to be considered an 
active member of FBLA.  
 
I hereby grant permission for my child to participate in the Oxford Area High School Chapter of 
FBLA. By my signature I am indicating that I understand that all school rules and policies are in 
effect during any off-campus experiences and that my child is expected to comply with these 
rules during these trips. 
 
 
Student Name: ______________________________________________  Grade: ___________ 
 
Parent Signature: ________________________________________  Date: _________________ 
 
Emergency Contact Number: ___________________________   Home    Work    Mobile 
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